

Tackling poverty in and around Haverhill

August 2017 News

Dear <<First Name>>,

Welcome to our latest newsletter. We send out monthly updates like this to keep you updated on our latest news and client stories.



Ann's Sabbatical

Our Operations Manager, Ann Merrigan will be on Sabbatical for 3 months starting 1st August.

During her leave, Ann and her husband Chris will be travelling around the UK in their campervan.

We will miss Ann greatly and wish her the very best on her travels.

Before Ann left, we asked her a few questions about her time at Reach. Click on the button below to 'Read More' of Ann's story.

Read More



New Resource Centre Supervisor

Say hello to Maxine, she has been volunteering for Reach as an adviser for a number of months now. We are very excited to announce that she has just been appointed the role of Resource Centre Supervisor and will manage the Resource Centre while Ann is away on her Sabbatical.

We spoke with Maxine about her new role at Reach. Click <u>here</u> to see what she had to say.

Marjorie's Story

"I am 66 and I never thought I would be in a situation like this. I was living a comfortable life for the last 16 years and my companion and my best friend suddenly died.

I was living in his home and my world fell apart. I was at a very low ebb, a real wreck. Just days after him dying, I was told that I had 6 months to find somewhere else. I had no idea what to do... **Read more**"

Hen When



Kind regards

Henry Wilson Projects Director